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PURPOSE:  
Approve a contract between Blue Harbor, Inc. and the City of High Point for city-wide Temporary Staffing 
Services effective January 1, 2016 to December 31, 2016. 
 
BACKGROUND:   
The City of High Point’s operational departments typically will have a need for temporary employees to help 
them through transitional periods as a result of resignations, terminations, transfers, etc.  The benefits of having 
a temporary staffing services contract in place allows departments to have front office personnel to continue to 
keep departments organized, efficient, and meeting the needs to its customers. 
 
An RFP was sent out and from the five responsive bids received, Blue Arbor, Inc. was the lowest bidder and 
met all the qualifications to provide Entry-level, Mid-level and Executive-level Office staff supports. 
 
BUDGET IMPACT:  
Temporary services are on as-needed basis and will be paid from department budgets from the savings related 
to position vacated by regular staff. 
 
RECOMMENDATION / ACTION REQUESTED: 
Council is requested to authorize the appropriate city official to execute a twelve (12) month contract with Blue 
Arbor, Inc. for Temporary Staffing Services effective January 1, 2016 to December 31, 2016. 
 
 






